
For this reason, because I have heard of your faith in the Lord Jesus and your
love toward all the saints, I do not cease to give thanks for you, remembering you

in my prayers […] Ephesians 1:15-16

Frances Vázquez & Lucas Everett

Dear friends,

We are excited! Excited for Jesus;
excited for new seasons; excited
that we have this everlasting love
and hope that carries us through
life in Christ, and excited to see
Deaf lives transformed by the
power of the gospel. We are
nearing our one year anniversary
since Frances and I joined Angels
of Love, INC to begin a new phase

of Deaf ministry in Ensenada. We are extremely thankful for your faithful prayers,
giving, and partnerships with us to create an impact in the Deaf community for
Jesus. Our heart in this newsletter is that you see the people you are ministering
to by your partnership with us here in Mexico. You are all part of this ministry
as much as we are a part of it!

Ensenada Silent
Ministry

These are the Deaf men that
are living in ESM. Some are in
college studying to be

 

http://wbfglobal.org
https://wbfglobal.org/ensenada-silent-ministry


Angel, Miguel, Jose, and Edgardo

teachers, and others are
working. Our hope is to see
these men grow up in all
things in Jesus and become
independent, spirit-lead,
citizens of Mexico. We are
currently revamping the
program to fit new needs of
Deaf men here in Mexico.
Besides changing the
program, we are in process of
remodeling and repairing the
building. Pray for us as we create a program that allows these Deaf men to
thrive and to become like Jesus. This is a team effort, and we still need your
help! For more information on what our needs are at ESM, Check Out Our
Ministry Needs

Loving our Deaf teachers! As the new school year approaches in August, we
want to be able to bless the teachers that are working with Deaf students in the

public school system in Ensenada. Teacher supplies are a huge need. If you are
interested in helping us bless teachers, contact us for a list of needs:

wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com

CONTACT US

Celeste

Casa Maravillas

The need for safe housing for
Deaf women is important to us.
We are happy to be able to house
Celeste (16) and Karen (18); they
are currently going to school to
further their education. Karen is
still studying college to be a
teacher, and has started her TA
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training in a kindergarten. Celeste
has returned home for the summer. Even though she is excited to see her family
again, she asked us to pray for her as she returns to a dysfunctional family
environment. We want to be able to house more Deaf women, who are
seeking to improve their lives by having more opportunities in furthering
their education, finding jobs with livable wages, and gaining independence.
Pray for us as we seek a bigger place!

Karen

Thank you to everyone who is
currently partnered with Frances
and is giving to the women’s
housing ministry to keep thing going.
Our monthly expenses to run the
house have ranged from $1,500 to
$2,000 dollars. We are still seeking
17 more people to prayerfully
partner with us with a monthly
$25 to cover rising expenses. We
are very grateful to those who have
already pledged to join us in that challenge. Pray that God continues to provide for
us each month as with every woman that arrives, the expenses will become
higher. We ask that you prayerfully consider giving to our women's ministry. For
updates on our needs, visit our page https://wbfglobal.org/casa-maravillas

PARTNER WITH US

July 5th, Deaf prayer night

Final thoughts

People are hungry for a touch of
God! We are seeing this at our
monthly Deaf prayer night. On July
5th, we had the honor of praying for a
couple, who are prominent leaders of
the Deaf community in Ensenada,
Daniel & Rosalba. Several Deaf
people joined us in lifting this family
up as they worked tirelessly to

defend the rights of the Deaf in society. Many people jumped in and prayed for
them, and the Holy Spirit descended into that place. The Deaf community is
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hungry for a touch of God, and we all carry His presence. Let’s be that
touch of God for others, and let’s be filled so we never run tired or weary.
Pray for us as we learn to effectively minister the gospel and be that touch of God
to the Deaf in Ensenada.

We are eternally grateful for your prayers, partnerships, and donations!

Support us by purchasing one of
our WBFG shirts!

Our Word Became Flesh shirts are definitely
conversation starters. The double meaning
of our shirt represents our core mission: To
become like the Jesus and manifest Him
here on earth towards others; the second
meaning has to do with the nature of sign
language and the words coming from our
hands (flesh).

GET A SHIRT

Love because of Jesus, 
Lucas Everett
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